
 
 
 
Parent/Guardians, 
 

We will be handing out materials and Chromebooks for your 
students on the days listed below. We are eager to get them 
ready for our first day on Aug. All of our students will start 
virtually.  

Thurs, July 30th 

8am – 11 am, 11:30 – 3 pm and 5 – 7 pm 

Friday, July 31st 

8am - noon 
 

K – 3rd grade will distribute from the parent pick up are (large parking area). 
 

4th – 6th grade will be from the cafeteria area, park in the bus bay area. 
 

Sped, 7th and 8th grade will be from the main gate, parking is limited. 

 

Hope to see you all. 

Rogers Ranch School 

 

 

 

 



 


